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Comments: I am closely involved with enhancing and protecting the salmon and trout populations up here in

Alaska. I have been to Idaho- you have a beautiful state. Please, DO NOT ALLOW this proposed mine project.

Perpetua Resources' proposed project would destroy over 20% of critical habitat for chinook and bull trout in the

project area.

 

Over 70% of the project disturbance would occur on public land. The Stibnite Gold Project puts the Salmon River

at risk, one of our most cherished and economically important river systems. It threatens the recreation industry

and some of our most iconic fish species.

 

It would be a mistake to allow it. Please do what you know is right. We selfish humans can find other alternative

places to find more metal resources...or better yet, we can use INNOVATIVE, new technologies instead of mine

into the earth!


